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Lima, Peru -- The work of UPF in Peru was 

recognized at a seminar, organized by the president 

of the College of Conciliators and Arbitrators of 

Peru (Colegio de Conciliadores Extrajudiciales y 

Arbitros del Peru) together with several 

international institutions, held on February 25, 

2018. 

 

Dr. Trevor Jones, president of UPF-Peru, received 

a certificate of recognition and a trophy for the 

professional services he has given to communities 

and Peru, promoting the culture of peace. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


